
Dear Enfield Council

We are owner/resident on nearby Flat 2, The Criterion, 35 Camlet Way

We would like to express our strong objection to this proposed plan

We object for Many reasons including

Destroys part of green-belt
Surrounded by conservation areas, also damaged as a result
Kills wildlife and biodiversity
Very Increased Traffic, including during construction
Incredibly Heavy congestion on single road access to Barnet or Cockfosters
No public transport / bus now, let alone with new development
No supporting infrastructure to support
Increased flooding risks
Totally wrong location for this type of development
Build-up plan does not match residential build-up of current area
Increased Pollution 
Increased security / crime risks, including accident risks during construction
Does not match surrounding area residential area
Driven by financial developer gain.
The Trent Park development is a terrible development, like a “Brookside” TV programme 
“housing estate”.  We dont wish the same result !
Decrease local property values

Regards


